"Preparing our Students for the Future"

American Civil Liberties Union of Alabama 207 Montgomery Street, Suite 910 Montgomery AL 36104

Dear Christine P. Sun:

We have received your letter concerning Kathy Baker and her niece Cynthia who was told that she would not be allowed to bring her girlfriend to the prom by Principal Odom at Tharptown High School.

This letter is to inform you that we have met with Principal Odom and the decision has been made to allow Cynthia to attend the prom with the girlfriend of her choice. We apologize for any inconvenience or embarrassment that this situation may have caused for Cynthia.

Sincerely,

Gary Williams Superintendent,

Franklin County Schools